

Our ref: FOI_4762

Wednesday, 28 July 2021

Royal Papworth Hospital NHS Foundation Trust
Papworth Road
Cambridge Biomedical Campus
Cambridge
CB2 0AY

Tel: 01223 638000 www.royalpapworth.nhs.uk

Dear Sarah,

Thank you for your request for information made under provision of the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

Please find the Trust's response to your query below (Reference FOI_4762)

- 1. Does the Trust provide onsite accommodation for substantive staff? Yes
- 2. Does the Trust provide onsite accommodation for temporary staff who require overnight accommodation to execute their duties? Yes
- 3. Where Trust accommodation is not available where does the Trust advise staff to book outsourced accommodation? Not applicable as the Trust currently have sufficient accommodation to meet demand
- 4. Does the Trust hold any existing relationships with accommodation providers and if so, please name those providers that you use? **Not applicable**
- 5. How much does outsourced accommodation cost either the Trust or the staff member using it? **Not applicable**
- 6. On average how many workers per week use overnight accommodation and what is the average length of booking (please answer using data from financial year 2019/20)? The Trust has an average of 50 Papworth workers using overnight accommodation. The average length of booking is approximately 6 9 months.

Any commercial application or use of this information may be subject to the provisions of the Re-use of Public Sector Information Regulations 2005. This means that if you wish to re-use the information provided for commercial purposes for any reason you must ask the Trust for permission to do so.

The Trust hopes this information is of help to you but if you are not satisfied with the Trust's response, or want to complain about the way in which your request has been handled, you are entitled to request an internal review. This request should be received by the Trust within two months of your receipt of the Trust's original response.

To request an internal review, please contact the Head of Information Governance at papworth.foidept@nhs.net or write to: the Head of Information Governance, Royal



Papworth Hospital NHS Foundation Trust, Papworth Road, Cambridge Biomedical Campus Cambridge, CB2 0AY. Should your complaint not be upheld, you can appeal against this decision by contacting the Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, SK9 5AF (telephone number: 08456 30 60 60).

Yours sincerely

Charlie Farrah **Deputy Information Governance Manager**

